May 27, 2014
Memo to:  Campus Community
From:  Van Dobson, AVP Facilities Services & Campus Planning
Re:  Summer construction projects on campus
As you know, during the summer months we make necessary repairs and improvements to buildings and grounds in preparation for the upcoming school year. The purpose of this memo is to provide information about the projects that are going on this summer across campus.
The projects that are being undertaken include:
Asa Packer Campus
1. E.W. Fairchild-Martindale Data Center Renovation
2. Webster Street replacement of existing steam line between Asa Drive and Packer Ave

3. Whitaker Lab Plaza waterproofing of plaza and stairs to Webster Street 
4. Packard Lab replacement of electric service,  unit sub-station and new generators
5. Packer Church window and masonry repair

6. Chandler-Ullmann exterior painting
7. Taylor Gym Fifth Floor Renovation

8. Williams Hall Renovation
9. University Center replacement of carpet in Asa Packer dining room
10. McClintic-Marshall House replacement of slate roof
11. Building 82 Renovation

12. Building 101 (Umoja House) Renovation 
13. Building 100 (Gamma Phi Beta) Roof Replacement

14. Building 107 (Alpha Omicron Pi) exterior steps

15. Building 95 (Alpha Gamma Delta) Roof Replacement
Mountaintop Campus
16. Building C 
· Chilled Water Line Extension

· Renovation
Goodman Campus
17. Cundey Varsity House addition
18. Baseball Field Upgrade

19. Kaufman Softball Field Replacement
In addition, offices, classrooms and labs throughout campus are being reconfigured and renovated for new faculty hires as well as for expanded teaching, research and graduate programs.

We know that these needed projects can often disrupt normal activities and we thank you for your understanding and cooperation.  
